
COUNCIL MEETINGS
(Council Chambers, Leongatha) 
Wednesday 19 October, 2.00pm
Dates are also listed on Council’s 
website at:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
meeting-dates
If you cannot attend the ‘open’ 
component of the Council Meeting 
in person, you can access a live 
stream through Council’s website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
live
Council conduct its Meetings 
according to COVID Safe Plan 
requirements.
Please contact the Governance 
Team for questions about Council 
Meetings

CITIZENSHIP CEREMONY
The next Citizenship Ceremony will be 
held at Council Chambers, Leongatha
Wednesday 5 October at 6.00pm
WALTER TUCK RESERVE (MIRBOO 
NORTH) COMMUNITY ASSET 
COMMITTEE AGM
Monday 10 October Mirboo North Pub
Dinner 7.00pm AGM 7.30pm
Contact Wayne Roberts 0409 681 554 
CONTACT US 
9 Smith Street, Leongatha 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

REQUEST FOR TENDERS
RFT/313 –  Jones Street, Foster – 
Street Reconstruction
Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on Tuesday 
11 October 2022
Documentation is available from 
Council’s e-Tendering Portal: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
tenders
SOUND OF YOUR TOWN WITH  
MAMA KIN SPENDER
Tickets are still available for the ARIA-
nominated Mama Kin and her newly 
formed local choir, the Six Week Singers
Friday 28 October 2022 7.00-9.00pm  
Memorial Hall Leongatha 
https://www.trybooking.com/CCXGF

South Gippsland Youth Council Lonnie Lee 
Lovin’ Life

After a two-year hiatus, the Seniors Concert is back and will 
again feature Lonnie Lee. 

Tickets are now available for the Lonnie Lee Lovin’ Life 
concert which will be held on Friday 14 October 2022 at the 
Korumburra Indoor Recreation Centre.

This concert is free and a morning tea will be provided.

To order tickets or for more information, please email or 
phone Cavell Ferrier on:

cavell.ferrier@southgippsland.vic.gov.au or 5662 9289.

SOUTH GIPPSLAND SHIRE COUNCIL

The South Gippsland Youth 
Council is being relaunched. 

Youth Council is a great way for 
young people to get involved in 
the community, and meet like-
minded young people who want to 
change their world. To make sure 
this relaunch is a success, we 
need young people to join in!

South Gippsland Shire Council is 
calling out to all young people in 
the region to come along to an 
information session to be held 
at Leongatha’s Memorial Hall 

on Thursday 20 October 2022 
between 4.30pm and 6.30pm.

This event will help you get to 
know more about the Youth 
Council and whether or not it 
would be a good fit for you.

There will be food provided during 
the session and transport can be 
arranged if you need help getting 
there and home again.

For more information please 
call 5662 9200 or: sophied@
southgippsland.vic.gov.a
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